
        

FREE CONFIDENTIAL  

LEGAL ADVICE  

 FOR FAMILIES 

Has your relationship broken down? 

Issues Concerning Children? 

Threatened with eviction or dismissal from work? 

We are pleased to be working with Essex University to provide a pilot 

project to offer families, local school based confidential law clinics, 

providing legal advice on a wide variety of issues affecting families, such 

as divorce, access to children, consumer disputes, employment, housing 

and benefit problems.  

All advice is given by University of Essex law students in strictest 

confidence under supervision.  

THURSDAY 30th January 2020– MORNING  

SHOREFIELDS SCHOOL   

Appointment only - NO DROP-INS – pick up a referral form from the 

school office or call: 

Mid Tendring Education Partnership - 07944333685  

Organised by Mid Tendring Education Partnership in 

collaboration with the Essex Law Clinic 

Mid Tendring 

Education 

Partnership 


